
Osborne Association and Hour Children offer a range of 
opportunities to anyone housed at Rose M. Singer Center. 
Our programs include in-person and virtual visiting support, 
assistance maintaining family relationships, community referrals 
and programming.

Visiting and Family 
Assistance Program

Rikers based Services Community based Services

To enroll, please fill out the form.
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	• Individual supportive counseling and parenting 
support

	• Assistance for family and friends with video and 
in-person visits

	• Advocacy with family court and/or child welfare 
cases

	• Support family relationships and bonds during 
separation

	• Community referrals for family members and 
children

	• Support groups

	• Teen groups

	• Recreational activities

	• Support and advocacy for remote learning

	• Child based services and supports

	• Parent advocates (for court, child welfare, and 
school concerns)



To learn more about this program or to register, please 
complete this form and return it to your counselor:

Name:

Language Preferred:

Unit: Book & Case Number:

Visiting and Family 
Assistance Program


